
Canon Medical’s Commitment Stronger Than Ever

Canon Medical Systems USA, Inc., a trailblazing 
Vanguard donor since 1990, renewed their dedication to 
radiology’s future with a 4-year $500,000 commitment 
to fund a named Research Scholar Grant. With a rich 
history of supporting R&E grants for the past three plus 

decades, Canon Medical has already funded over 100 named research grants.

At Canon Medical Systems USA, Inc., their commitment to patients, customers, and 
partners stems from a steadfast belief in comprehensive and accessible healthcare 
solutions for all. This commitment is deeply rooted in the company’s “Made for Life” 
philosophy, which underscores every aspect of Canon Medical’s operations, including its 
support for the R&E Foundation Vanguard Program, and that dedicated support is stronger 
than ever.

David Hashimoto, Vice President of Marketing and Sales Strategy, highlighted the 
significance of this partnership, emphasizing that education and research lie at the core 
of Canon Medical’s purpose in the healthcare industry. “Our relationship with the R&E 
Foundation has never been stronger, and we are doubling down on our commitment 
through action. The R&E Foundation’s work is instrumental in shaping the future of 
healthcare, both in the short and long term.

The work that the R&E Foundation does is vital to the longevity of both short and long-
term healthcare objectives to better patients’ lives through meaningful innovation,” said Mr. 
Hashimoto.

Collaboratively, Canon Medical and the R&E Foundation will continue to drive healthcare 
advancement, ensuring a brighter, healthier future. This partnership reflects an enduring 
commitment to research and education in the healthcare field.

Thank you, Canon Medical Systems USA, Inc., for your leadership as a Vanguard 
Program donor!

Foundation Focus, Issue 1, 2024


